
We expect that most students will have been directly counselled by one agency from the start to the 
end of their applicant journey. Whilst we strongly discourage students from switching agents, we 

understand that there are some circumstances where students must do so. We monitor the numbers 
of students switching agents, and this will be taken into consideration as part of our annual reviews.

Please note that this is for guidance only and a final decision will be made by the University of Exeter.
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